
Various Reports to Council for 26th Nov 2019

Speedwatch – Peter Watson

• Many bins now have stickers. These are being applied, by me on a Tuesday or Thursday 
morning, whenever my time allows. They should all be finished, on all three types of bins, 
by Christmas,

• many good conversations with residents regarding the use of stickers to reduce speeds,
• two negative reactions, one voiced on the Nextdoor website, and one where the stickers were

removed, rolled into a ball and stuck to my van bonnet,
• a lengthy conversation with a motorcyclist from the base, asking why I was wasting my 

time, and who's was the van parked in a dangerous place on the bend. After a lengthy chat, 
we parted as friends with him much more educated and him promising to relay, to his 
colleagues, the village's concerns about the speed at which vehicles are driven through the 
village.

Village Hall Sewerage Plant – Peter Watson

• Following my presentation to the RVHMC, it was agreed that the village hall would move 
away from links to the school and install its own system,

• the committee agreed to have a sealed, self contained system installed,
• the system would require sealed tank(s) to be installed, which would be gulped when 

necessary,
• the committee agreed to me staying as project manager for the duration of the project, but 

not as part of the committee,
• Liz has agreed to approach Binders to attempt a better quote,
• I have approached Binders for a formal written quote to enable the grant process to begin,
• I am looking at two forms of external funding, i.e. outside of contributions from RPC and 

RVHMC, namely CIL and Viridor Credit Environmental grants.  We do fall within the radius
of their facilities and, as such, eligible for grant application,

• no updates from SCC as to their proposals,
• any installation will require approval from Hitchcock Farms, as Landlord.
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